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Review and Reform of the Access to Information Act, 2018 

 

 
The Information Commission (InfoCom) recently concluded a two-year research initiative focused on 
enhancing access to public information regulations and practices.  The findings and recommendations 
are presented in a whitepaper which may be found on the Information Commission’s website 
www.infocom.sc.   
 
The InfoCom invites your open input.  This is a historical opportunity for you to contribute and make an 
impact. We would be grateful for any feedback or queries emailed to mhasan@infocom.sc by the 31st of 
January 2024. 
 
Thank you for your engagement. 
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